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Hello Sir/Madam,

 

This is really a great proposal by TRAI that is going to very much useful in my point of view, for the
consumers like me. I appreciate this proposal very much since it addresses 2 problems:

 

--> Manual typing mistakes by the Mobile store personnel or by the consumer uninten�onally

--> False rejec�ons by donor operators ci�ng wrong UPC code, that is not legi�mate.

 

Recently, I tried to port from Airtel to JIO network. I'm very sure that the JIO store personnel typed UPC
code correctly, but the MNP request got rejected ci�ng "UPC Code incorrect...". When I asked the JIO
personnel, I was told that this kind of rejec�ons are made inten�onally by the donor operators if the
applicant is a long-term customer for the donor operator and he/she did many recharges of high value in
the past. I'm using my Airtel number for around 8 years now and I do data recharges frequently. So, I feel
that Airtel rejected simply just ci�ng wrong reasons in order to prevent losing a customer.

 

Please try to implement this proposal soon. I appreciate the efforts of TRAI again for making the customer
autonomous in selec�ng the mobile networks.

 

Thanks,

Dinesh V



Mobile: +91-9994052689

 
 


